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Zhang, Andy (Changxin)

From: oetech@fcc.gov

Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 7:35 AM

To: Ring, Thomas

Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 250544)
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Office of Engineering and Technology  
 

Inquiry on 08/12/2016 : 

Inquiry:  

Dear Sirs, 

our clients (SICK AG) device is asking for exception for putting the FCC ID in the Manual only. As a reason, 
they state that their devices are really too small, please find a detailed explanation attached.  

Thank you for your answer in advance 

Best regards 

Thomas Ring  

 
 
Senior Account Manager  

 
 
Global 
Market Access - Global Wireless Approvals  

TÜV SÜD 
Product Service GmbH 

Ridlerstr. 65 

80339 München / Munich  
 
Deutschland / Germany 

 
 

 
FCC response on 08/12/2016 
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This is acceptable. 

 
 
Attachment Details: 

 
 
 
 
 
Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System 
to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


